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Stakeholders (residents and businesses) desperately need best practices along with oversight and
audits to insure San Jacinto does not fill in with sand from sand mining (which contributed
substantially to previous flooding in Humble, Kingwood and other areas during hurricane season
Harvey. We desperately need controls on sand mining, otherwise these sand mining companies
must move out.


